
Waldridge Class 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
As you may or not be aware I am holding a virtual lesson which your child can access via a 
mobile phone, tablet or laptop. They will run for an hour and cover parts of our curriculum. 
Friday is a shorter lesson where children can come dressed up and celebrate our 
achievements from the week which will be awarded with certificates and other prizes. The 
lessons are delivered through ZOOM and codes for these have been sent in advance to your 
e-mail address along with other relevant information. If you have trouble accessing your e-
mail you can request for the codes by phone by ringing the school. Waldridge class slots are 
as followed: 
 
Monday - 11-12 (maths) 
Tuesday - 11-12 (English) 
Wednesday 10-11 (Book Club) 
Thursday 10-11 (The Big General Knowledge Quiz) 
Friday 10-10.30 (Fun Friday Celebration Pow Wow) 
 
Regards , 

Ms Baird  

Class teacher 


